
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 31 March 2005 

8. LAKE TERRACE ROAD “NO STOPPING” 
 
 The Traffic Engineer sought the approval of the Board for the installation of a single section of “no 

stopping” on the north side of Lake Terrace Road immediately east of Marshland Road. 
 
 The Board resolved: 
 
 1. That the stopping of vehicles be prohibited at any time on the northern side of Lake Terrace 

Road commencing at the Marshland Road intersection and extending in an easterly direction for 
a distance of 65 metres. 

 
 2. That officers report back to the Board as to how the intersection of Marshland/Briggs/Lake 

Terrace Roads is working, including details of accident rates and the expected increase in 
demand, so that the Board can consider how to progress any issues of concern with the 
intersection. 

 
 


